i WY, Networks Without Wires® SYSTEMS

End-Of-Life Notification

Date: 12/22/2010

TO ALL STRIX CUSTOMERS

STRIX SYSTEMS, INC. has officially ended the commercial availability to manufacture, sell and ship the EWS-100
series CPE products and models given below.

EOL Products Discontinued:

Product Model \ EOL Notification Effective Date of EOL
EWS100-NA 12/22/2010 12/22/2010
EWS100-EU 12/22/2010 12/22/2010
EWS100-RW 12/22/2010 12/22/2010

EWS100-WRLD 12/22/2010 12/22/2010

Please contact our local sales representatives in your area for alternative Strix solutions for your projects.
We apologize for any inconvenience that this action may cause you.

Thank you,

Martin

Martin Levetin

Sr. VP Sales and Marketing

Strix Systems
martin.levetin@strixsystems.com
direct 603 253 9351

mobile 603 475 8902




